
 

 

The Wantage Times 
 

January 24, 2025 Please visit us on facebook @ 
https://www.facebook.com/swregional/ 

 

 
Principal’s Message 

 
 

5th Grade Advanced Chorus 
District Celebration @ High 
Point Regional High School 

Amazing Performance! 

   
 
 

 

2nd marking period ends 
January 24th 

 
Grades will be sent home & 

posted:  
Wednesday, Feb. 5th @ 4 pm 

 
 

 
       

Preschool Fashion Show 

 

 

  
Dental Van 

 A Mobile Dental Clinic, Zufall 
Health Center, which provides 
dental services, will be coming to 
our school district on February 11, 
2025. 
We realize that some of our 
students may not have dental 
insurance, and those who have NJ 
Family Care and Medicaid have 
limited options because only a few 
local dentists accept this type of 
insurance. Here is an opportunity 
to get the dental care your student 
needs.  
The deadline to register is 
Tuesday, January 28, 2025. 
Please contact your school nurse 
for permission and registration 
forms or use the QR code below.  
Return forms to your school nurse.  
 
In order for your child to be 
seen, their last dental visit has 
to have been more than six 
months ago!  
 

 

 



 

Dates to Remember 
 
1/24- End of 2nd Marking Period 
 
1/30- BOE Meeting @ SMS 
 
2/5- Report cards sent home/posted 

 

SWPTO   

All info is on our website 
https://www.swpto.org 

 

 
 

“What’s Your Anti-Drug” 

 
 

 
 
The Wantage Times is also available to 

view on our website 

Prismatic Magic show 
Thank you PTO! 

 
 

Family READING Night 
Grades 3-5  

When: February 4, 2025  
Time: 6:00-7:00 p.m.  

Where: Wantage School Auditorium 
 

 

Family MATH Night  
Grades 3-5  

When:  February 20, 2025 
Time: 6:00-7:00 p.m.  

Where: Wantage School Auditorium 
 

You must register to attend.  
Registration ends on: 1/31/25 

Please scan the QR code to sign up 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
5th 

Grade 

  
 
 

Reading Club 
Every Tuesday from March 4th- 

April 8th. 
Forms are due by: 
February 11, 2025 

 
Please contact Mrs. Heddy or Mrs. 

Mulvaney with any questions  

 
 
 

Youth Day- Feb. 8th  

 

 

 

NOTICE OF DISCLAIMER-Information in The Wantage Times may come directly from the sponsors of the events. Wantage Elementary School 
neither sponsors nor endorses these events and is not responsible for the accuracy of the information. If you have any questions, please contact the 
event sponsor. 

 

https://www.swpto.org/

